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PROPOSED WEBSITE POSTING GUIDELINES
APA California has been receiving increasing requests for posting of content on our website.  APA California currently has no guidelines for posting content.  Below is an initial list for Board consideration of website content posting guidelines for content requested to be posted by external (non-APA) sources:

1. Subject must relate to some aspect of planning or address issues that affect planners.

2. Subject must be nonprofit or the event must not require any fee for attendance.

3. Subject must apply to a regional area at a minimum (i.e. a broader geographic area than a single municipality).

4. Subject must not express views that conflict with the values of APA California (as stated in the Legislative Platform and Mission Statement).

5. Submitter must provide a source of additional information, either a document to upload, a website to link to, and/or contact information.

6. Submitter must allow APA California to determine how and where subject content will be posted on the website, and allow APA California to summarize subject content to be consistent with website format and space considerations.

7. Subject must have approval of either the VP of Public Information or the Lobbyist/Executive Director prior to posting to the website.

